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Question Number:   W239-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked at Hansard page 69: 
 
What is the cost of maintaining the website that provides information for young 
people on AWAs? 
 
Answer: 
 
The website www.oea.gov.au/youthservices is maintained by Communications and IT 
staff as part of their normal duties.  There have been no specific costs allocated or 
required for the maintenance of this website in FY 2004/05. 




